

QUICKSILVERCOUNTY PARK NEWS

Newsletter of the New Almaden Quicksilver County Park Association

FALL 2017

ISSUE 126

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Our 35th Anniversary of Pioneer Day was wonderful. Don Weden gave a great report on the foundation of New Almaden Quicksilver County Park Association and some of our accomplishments. Art Beaudreault printed a booklet,"35th Anniversary Pioneer Day " and distributed it to all who attended. Mike Cox, the Master of Ceremonies, introduced John Drew, who spoke about his grandfather's work at the Senador Mine, Robb Courtney, Director of Santa Clara County Parks and Recreation, and Jim Besseau, who provided the souvenirs. Katie Mapes Dini and Paul Dini fixed a terrific lunch. The Old Time Fidddlers entertained us with old time music, Shari Sullivan had a raffle that was a big success, and Doug Hamilton, Rich Robertson and Frank Dido climbed the hill to raise the flag. Mike Boulland, was the expert on the sound system . Thanks to all.

We have installed an old ore cart on the entrance to the overflow parking lot at the Hacienda Entrance to Almaden Quicksilver County Park. It looks great and was donated by Gary Campagna.

The Casa Grande Museum is still very popular. If you would like to help out, just give me a call and we can set you up to play with us at the Museum.

Kitty 408-268-6541

35TH ANNIVERSARY
PIONEER DAY

